
 
 
 
November 30, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: UG 347—Cascade Natural Gas Request for a General Rate Revision 
 
In compliance with UTCR 3.170(1)(f), this serves as notice to the Public Utility Commission of 
Oregon that my practice status as an attorney has changed.  I am now licensed to practice in 
Oregon in addition to Ohio. 
 
On August 22, 2018, I was admitted on motion to appear as counsel pro hac vice on behalf of 
PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power, in the above-reference docket for a one-year period.  
Subsequently, on October 4, 2018, I became licensed as an active member in the Oregon State 
Bar Association, and continue to be a member in good standing.  My Oregon State bar number is 
183903. 
 
I request that the record be updated as necessary to reflect this change. Should you have 
questions or need further documentation, please contact me. 
 
 
 
 

__________________________________ 
Ajay Kumar 
Attorney 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 1800 
Portland, Oregon 97232 
Telephone: (503) 813-5161 
Email: ajay.kumar@pacificorp.com 
 
Attorney for PacifiCorp 

 
 


